

### Party in the Garden Date Announcement 2013

## **Neighbor News**



To: 53rd and 54th Street Neighbors

From: The Museum of Modern Art

Subject: Party in the Garden Date Announcement

March 14, 2013

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

We are writing to inform you that The Museum of Modern Art has selected a date for its annual fundraising event - Party in the Garden 2013. This year, the party will take

place on <b>Tuesday, May 21, 2013</b> . As of now, there is no information confirmed about the music performance. We will update the community with further information as it becomes available.
As always, please feel free to contact us with any questions.
Sincerely,
Diana Simpson and Eugenia Spektor

## MoMA

### **Events at MoMA Spring/Summer 2013**





# MoMA

### **Government and Community Relations**

MoMA.ORG

VISIT

MoMA NEIGHBORHOOD

SEND TO A FRIEND



To: 53 and 54 Street Friends and Neighbors

From: The Museum of Modern Art

Subject: Events at MoMA Spring/Summer 2013

May 7, 2013

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

We hope you have been enjoying this fine spring season, and that you'll be able to stop by soon to see the Henri Labrouste and Claes Oldenburg exhibitions now on view at MoMA. Many of you have also been observing the installation of *Rain Room* in the vacant lot to the west of the Museum; we look forward to its public opening on May 12.

With all of the activities taking place around the MoMA campus, we'd like to direct your attention to a summary of events and outdoor music programs scheduled throughout the summer. Please visit the MoMA Neighborhood website, where you can download the schedule.

Please let us know if you have any questions, and thanks for continuing to visit the MoMA Neighborhood website for new postings and updated Museum information.

Sincerely,



The Museum of Modern Art | 11 West 53 Street | New York, NY 10019

To ensure you receive our monthly newsletter, make sure you add support@enews-moma.org to your address book. If you prefer not to receive future email from The Museum of Modern Art, please unsubscribe here. Privacy Policy.

## **MoMA**

### Community Night at Rain Room on May 23, 2013





## MoMA

### **Government and Community Relations**

MoMA.ORG

VISIT

MoMA NEIGHBORHOOD

SEND TO A FRIEND



To: MoMA and MoMA PS1 Community
From: The Museum of Modern Art
Subject: Community Night at Rain Room on May 23, 2013

May 13, 2013

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

The Museum of Modern Art and MoMA PS1 invite our neighbors to attend a complimentary, community-only private viewing of Rain Room on Thursday, May 23, beginning at 5:30 p.m.

For more information about Rain Room, please visit MoMAPS1.org/expo1.

Space for this event is limited, so please call to RSVP at (212) 333-6576 or via e-mail at
momaneighbornews@moma.org. Reservations will be taken on a first-come, first-served basis.

Sincerely,

The Museum of Modern Art Department of Government and Community Relations, and MoMA PS1

Photos by Jason Brownrigg (left and right), and Timothy Hursley (center)

The Museum of Modern Art | 11 West 53 Street | New York, NY 10019

To ensure you receive our monthly newsletter, make sure you add support@enews-moma.org to your address book. If you prefer not to receive future email from The Museum of Modern Art, please unsubscribe here. Privacy Policy.

Eugenia Spektor Government and Community Relations Coordinator The Museum of Modern Art 11 West 53 Street New York, NY 10019 212-333-6576

## **MoMA**

### A Thank You to MoMA's Neighbors

Format this e-mail for: Web browser | mobile device





# MoMA

### **Government and Community Relations**

MoMA.ORG

VISIT

#### MoMA NEIGHBORHOOD

#### SEND TO A FRIEND



To: 53 and 54 Street Neighbors From: The Museum of Modern Art Subject: A Thank You to MoMA's Neighbors

June 4, 2013

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

Hello, and please allow me to introduce myself. My name is Maggie Lyko and I am the new Director of Special Events at The Museum of Modern Art. I also oversee MoMA's Affiliate Programs, which include The Chairman's Council, Friends of Education, and The Junior Associates; so perhaps I have the good fortune to know some of you already!

As you might have observed recently, MoMA produced a number of complex programs and benefits in May 2013. Throughout the planning process, we worked diligently with our elected officials and area representatives to put steps in place that would minimize neighborhood disturbances. We recognize, however, that these events still had a significant impact on your daily lives.

So today, I am writing to all of you who work and live around the Museum's campus to simply say "<a href="Thank You"</a> for your understanding and patience. Please know that we are always thinking about how to make our events and programming more considerate and convenient for all who work and reside here.

Working together, we are one great community.	
With my best regards,	
Maggie Lyko Director, Special Events and Affiliate Programs	
Photos by Jason Brownrigg (left and right), and Timothy Hursley (center)	

The Museum of Modern Art | 11 West 53 Street | New York, NY 10019

To ensure you receive our monthly newsletter, make sure you add support@enews-moma.org to your address book. If you prefer not to receive future email from The Museum of Modern Art, please unsubscribe here. Privacy Policy.